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Your Submission: Complaint nm 
 
closing of bishopdale library is a bad Idea and lot of library users love the 
library and we need the library in Bishopdale mall because we can walk to 
it,catch a bus for short travel to the mall and walk to the library and families 
and schools' goto the Bishopdale Library and everyone want to keep it in 
bishopdale and it easy for the children,between,olderly want to read,etc and 
the children's parents can go shopping and leave them in the library and 
library is helpful and safe so parent can came back to the library after 
shopping and pick up their kids so they know where their children are.   

 


